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DON KENNARD

DISTRICT 10

August 4, 1971

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your very timely
letter and the enclosed materials on school
segregation of Mexican American children in Texas.

I appreciate very much your sending the
materials, and look forward to hearing from
you again.

Sincerely,

Don Kennard

DK/kg


